
 
 

 

                                                                                                                        

                                 14th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are excited to announce that a Parents Association has been formed at Milltown National 

School. The Parents Association is a group of dedicated parents working together to support the school 

and enhance our children's educational experience. Our focus within the School Community is on raising 

funds to provide additional resources, activities, and improvements that benefit both students and teachers 

– any other issues/complaints that parents may have can be directed to the school via their Parental 

Complaints Procedure which can be found on the school website. 

Whether it's organising fun events, hosting fundraisers, or helping with school projects, from bake sales to 

raffles, we'll need as many hands on deck as possible to make these events successful. We aim to foster a 

strong sense of community where everyone feels welcome to contribute. Together, we're making our 

school a better place for our kids to learn and grow working together to raise funds for projects that will 

benefit all of our children, including playground upgrades, fun events, and school trips Throughout the 

year, we'll be organizing fun fundraising events and activities to help support the school in providing 

extras that enhance the kids' school experience.  

We'll be reaching out for help from parents at different times during the year. Whether it's volunteering at 

events, donating items, or just showing up to support, we appreciate any involvement! No commitment is 

too big or small-it's all valuable. 

To keep everyone in the loop, we've set up a Facebook Page “Milltown N.S. Parents Association” where 

we will be posting updates, event announcements, and other information. Be sure to follow us so you don't 

miss anything! 

Thanks for your support-we are excited to see what we can achieve together! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Milltown National School Parents Association. 

 


